
 
 

16 – 19 TUITION FUND 2021 TO 
2022 ACADEMIC YEAR  

    

    

The Government 16 - 19 tuition fund is funding issued to providers 16 to 19 education to mitigate the disruption to learning arising from coronavirus 
(COVID -19).  

The funding is being provided to support small group tuition for 16-19 student in English, Maths and other courses where learning has been disrupted, 
including vocational and/or academic learning. This funding is to assist students who have not achieved a grade 4 or 5 in English and/or Maths or have 
achieved a grade 4 in these subjects, but are from an economically disadvantaged background and would benefit from catch-up support. Students aged 
19 to 24 who have an EHCP are also eligible for support. 

    

For 2021/22 we are prioritising our tuition fund allocation on: 

 support for the students who have not achieved a grade 4 in English and/or Maths 

 supporting the learning of disadvantaged students who have not achieved grade 5 or above in at least one of English and Maths 

 supporting the learning of disadvantaged students in their chosen subjects where their learning was disrupted due to lockdown. 

Our support will involve:    

 additional teaching hours of Maths and/or English in small groups for those students in Year 12 and Year 13 that have not achieved a grade 4 in    
one or both of these subjects. Groups will number no more than 5. 

 provision of revision guides and support materials to assist the students with this work  

 additional sessions for vocational subjects for disadvantaged students to improve and develop their practical skills required for these courses. 

    

 


